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  Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup,2024-01-04
Filmatized in 2013 and the official recipient of
three Oscars, Solomon Northup's powerful slave
narrative 'Twelve Years a Slave' depicts Nortup's
life as he is sold into slavery after having spent
32 years of his life living as a free man in New
York. Working as a travelling musician, Northup
goes to Washington D.C, where he is kidnapped,
sent to New Orleans, and sold to a planter to
suffer the relentless and brutal life of a slave.
After a dozen years, Northup escapes to return to
his family and pulls no punches, as he describes
his fate and that of so many other black people at
the time. It is a harrowing but vitally important
book, even today. For further reading on this
subject, try 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by Harriet
Beecher Stowe. Solomon Northup (c.1807-c.1875) was
an American abolitionist and writer, best
remembered for his powerful race memoir 'Twelve
Years a Slave'. At the age of 32, when he was a
married farmer, father-of-three, violinist and
free-born man, he was kidnapped in Washington D.C
and shipped to New Orleans, sold to a planter and
enslaved for a dozen years. When he gained his
freedom, he wrote his famous memoir and spent some
years lecturing across the US,on behalf of the
abolitionist movement. 'Twelve Years a Slave' was
published a year after 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by
Harriet Beecher Stowe and built on the anti-
slavery momentum it had developed. Northup's final
years are something of a mystery, though it is
thought that he struggled to cope with family life
after being freed.
  Pre-Conference Research Topic: 16th
International Symposium on Schistosomiasis
Cristina Toscano Fonseca,Thiago Almeida
Pereira,Roberta Lima Caldeira,Marina Moraes
Mourão,Russ Russell Stothard,2022-01-18
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Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang,2020-11-13
This book is the first of a series of How To Pass
OSCP books and focus on techniques used in Windows
Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step guide
that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using
many common techniques. We start by gathering as
much information about the target as possible
either manually or using automated scripts. Next,
we search for misconfigured services or scheduled
tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software
running with high privileges, sensitive
information stored on local files, credential
saved in the memory, registry settings that always
elevate privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in the application
configuration files, and many more. Table of
Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated
Section Two: Domain Controller Chapter 2:
Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter
3: Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4:
Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5: Service - Bin
Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7:
Service - DLL Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled
Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five:
Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10:
Startup Applications Section Six: Windows Kernel
Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058
Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy
Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining -
Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry
Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19:
Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password
Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass
Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more
information, please visit
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http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
  PC Hacks Jim Aspinwall,2005 Presents information
on getting the most out of a PC's hardware and
software, covering such topics as upgrading the
BIOS, configuring the hard drive, installing more
RAM, improving CPU performance, and adding COM
ports.
  History of How the Spaniards Arrived in Peru
Titu Cusi Yupanqui,2006-09-30 Catherine Julien's
new translation of Titu Cusi Yupanqui's Relasçion
de como los Españoles Entraron en el Peru--an
account of the Spanish conquest of Peru by the
last indigenous ruler of the Inca empire--features
student-oriented annotation, facing-page Spanish,
and an Introduction that sets this remarkably rich
source in its cultural, historical, and literary
contexts.
  The Peru Reader Orin Starn,Robin Kirk,Carlos
Iván Degregori,2005-12-14 Sixteenth-century
Spanish soldiers described Peru as a land filled
with gold and silver, a place of untold wealth.
Nineteenth-century travelers wrote of soaring
Andean peaks plunging into luxuriant Amazonian
canyons of orchids, pythons, and jaguars. The
early-twentieth-century American adventurer Hiram
Bingham told of the raging rivers and the wild
jungles he traversed on his way to rediscovering
the “Lost City of the Incas,” Machu Picchu.
Seventy years later, news crews from ABC and CBS
traveled to Peru to report on merciless
terrorists, starving peasants, and Colombian drug
runners in the “white gold” rush of the coca
trade. As often as not, Peru has been portrayed in
broad extremes: as the land of the richest
treasures, the bloodiest conquest, the most
poignant ballads, and the most violent
revolutionaries. This revised and updated second
edition of the bestselling Peru Reader offers a
deeper understanding of the complex country that
lies behind these claims. Unparalleled in scope,
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the volume covers Peru’s history from its
extraordinary pre-Columbian civilizations to its
citizens’ twenty-first-century struggles to
achieve dignity and justice in a multicultural
nation where Andean, African, Amazonian, Asian,
and European traditions meet. The collection
presents a vast array of essays, folklore,
historical documents, poetry, songs, short
stories, autobiographical accounts, and
photographs. Works by contemporary Peruvian
intellectuals and politicians appear alongside
accounts of those whose voices are less often
heard—peasants, street vendors, maids, Amazonian
Indians, and African-Peruvians. Including some of
the most insightful pieces of Western journalism
and scholarship about Peru, the selections provide
the traveler and specialist alike with a thorough
introduction to the country’s astonishing past and
challenging present.
  Hinduism for Our Times Arvind Sharma,1996 This
book examines the contours of this creative
tension in the context of Hinduism in our own
times. For Hinduism, a religion of unknown
antiquity, is also, in several ways, surprisingly
modern. Hinduism for Our Times is an attempt to
raise this dimension of Hinduism to an
unprecedented level of self-awareness.
  Isle of Orleans Pierre-Georges Roy,Commission
des monuments historiques de la province de
Québec,1997-01-01
  The Secret Terrorists Bill Hughes,2020-11-27
  Jewish Marriage and Divorce in Imperial Russia
ChaeRan Y. Freeze,2002 A pathbreaking study of
Jewish marriage and divorce in 19th-century
Russia.
  The White Shadow Andrea Eames,2012 Tinashe is a
young Shona boy living in a small village in rural
Rhodesia. The guerilla war of the late 1960s
haunts the bushlands, but it only infrequently
affects his quiet life; school, swimming in the
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river, playing with the other kids on the kopje.
When his younger sister, Hazvinei, is born,
Tinashe knows at once that there is something
special about her. Their life in the village, once
disturbed only by the occasional visits of his
successful uncle and city cousin, Abel, now
becomes entangled with the dual forces of the
Shona spirit world and the political turmoil of
the nation. As Tinashe, Hazvinei and Abel grow
older, their destinies entangle in ways they never
expected. Tinashe is prepared to follow his sister
anywhere - but how far can he go to keep her safe
when the forces threatening her are so much darker
and more sinister than he suspected?Andrea Eames
weaves together folklore and suspense in this
compelling tale of a boy struggling to do the
right thing in an unpredictable world.
  Transportation systems in buildings ,2020
Guidance and general information related to
vertical transportation; for architects,
developers and those involved in estate and
individual buildings management.
  A Literary History of Persia; Volume 1 Edward
Granville Browne,2022-10-27 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  The Architecture of Conquest Valerie
Fraser,2009-11-12 The Architecture of Conquest
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deals with the practice and ideology of colonial
architecture in Latin America, referring
particularly to the Viceroyalty of Peru during the
period 1535-1635. Colonial building has generally
been regarded as being merely a provincial
reflection of mainstream European art. Valerie
Fraser argues that, on the contrary, it had its
own distinct identity and architectural projects
were a powerful tool in the subjugation of the
native peoples of South America by the Spaniards.
Although the majority of labourers and craftsmen
responsible for the churches, towns and cities of
the Spaniards were natives, very little evidence
of their own traditions of craftsmanship can be
found in this colonial architecture. Thus, while
the architecture forms employed by the early
conquistadores are clearly derived from the
European tradition, their purpose and meaning are
completely different, being defined by the
colonial context. The deliberate display of
architectural motifs, the organisation of building
practice and labour are all shown to have served
the ends of the political, religious and economic
conquest.
  Tree Shaker Bill Keller,2008 Without deifying
its subject, this biography looks at the life of
Nelson Mandela, placing his awe-inspiring
political accomplishments into historical context
for young readers.
  Library Lit Bill Katz (Bibliothekar),1975
  In the Congo Urs Widmer,2015 Kuno, a male nurse
in an old people s home in Switzerland, has a new
inmate: his father. In the isolation of the home,
they finally start talking. Kuno had always
regarded his father as boring, a man without a
history and without a destiny until one day he
realizes that he had once risked his life in the
war. His ageing father had a destiny, and what a
destiny it was! This realization changes Kuno s
life, and he embarks on a journey into his own
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psyche which takes him to the depths of the Congo.
Longings awaken and dreams come true rays of light
in the darkness, meetings with kings, seductive
women and the songs of the jungle: the alluring
far-away places which he once regarded as the
heart of darkness become an adventurous, exciting
scene of lunacy, wildness and a test of his own
inner strength. In his characteristic manner, Urs
Widmer spins yet another riveting yarn, but this
time he threads through the many aspects of the
relationship between Europe and Africa an always
timely tale.
  Operation Tesco ,2011 Reports on the
investigation of police misconduct in the Gold
Coast area and makes recommendations in relation
to supervision, inappropriate use of police
vehicles, receiving gifts and drug and alcohol
abuse.
  Mental Mysteries Theodore Annemann,Burling
Hull,1929
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